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The PISA survey in 2023 showed a large loss of knowledge among
students in Sweden. v

One in four students left primary school without full grades in 2022.

The Math Center annually creates 35,000 hours of free

homework help in mathematics in 22 locations.

The Akelius Foundation is now donating 7.5 million to
the Math Center over a three-year period. The donation
enables the Math Center's continued work in providing

free math support to young people.

"This donation gives us security in forming a long-term

effort for children and young people's mathematics

skills," says Ellen Eriksson, general secretary at the Math

Center.

The Akelius Foundation is a charitable foundation and makes donations for a number of different purposes, above

all for education .

The Maths Center is a non-profit association with the aim of supporting children and young people with free

mathematics support through physical and digital activities.



